

Mini-Voice Edition & Prayer Letter

THANK YOU for being a friend to this ministry and the giving of your prayers and support!

MINISTRY UPDATE

A PERSONAL MESSAGE

January 2014 gave The Voice in the Wilderness and our family opportunity to share the vision and scriptural charge our Lord has handed to us for the next 12 months. As I preached in churches that have supported this ministry for years, I asked my dear brothers and sisters again for their intercession and partnership. Please note the following requests I am sharing with you and all our precious friends:

- 1. God's wisdom and provision for the 2014 project and mission needs. (Please look at *The Voice in* the Wilderness Winter 2014 edition which will be in mailboxes at the close of January. This issue outlines the Venezuela needs and pastors that we are assisting.)
- 2. Good health for the Williamsons and Lillys
- 3. Travel safety in the states and overseas
- 4. A fruitful preaching and teaching ministry for 2014
- 5. I always encourage friends to write letters, send e-mails, make phone calls and even visit our elected officials. You may consider visiting your state capital and Washington D.C. and personally sharing your prayers and concerns with those who serve you in various government positions.
- 6. America desperately needs our prayers. Last year was 40 years of painful, "legalized," tax-funded murder. More than 56 million babies have been sentenced to death by nine unelected men and women on the Supreme Court.

"God, help the U.S."

7. If you have access to www. thevoiceinthewilderness.org, please read the material we make available to the ministry's constituency. The Weekly E-mail, the monthly digital *Voice*, and additional website information will help you pray more effectively for The Voice in the Wilderness ministries.

Thank you so very much for your faithful friendship. I want you to know how much you are appreciated!

May we, as we serve our Lord together this 2014, determine to **Stand on TOP!**

For Christ and souls,

Rome Williams

Introducing the 2014 Theme for The Voice in the Wilderness:



Pray for us!

Prayer Notes:

- For wisdom as we schedule upcoming missions trips and meetings
- Ongoing printing projects Sophie Muller books, Voice in the Wilderness Quarterly Publications, The Book of Revelation and Question/Answer Study Book -SPECIAL NOTE: Copies of The Book of Revelation are limited. Over 40,000 readers have been blessed by this layman's study book.
- For new Voice in the Wilderness supporters, prayer partners and subscribers
- Travel safety and health for Ronnie & Terry Williamson and Steve, Rebekah, & AbiNoelle Lilly as we serve together.
- •\$8000.00 for pastors and the ministries in Venezuela.

Praise the Lord with us!

- Special Offerings and new monthly financial commitment from churches.
- Opportunity to help pastors in Venezuela with funds for special ministry needs.
- A new year to Stand on TOP!

Stay Informed in 2014

www.thevoiceinthewilderness.org





Follow Updates on Twitter

Request Weekly Email with updates and links.

Visit us online to read the 32-page Winter 2014 Quarterly Edition